COVID-19 Safety
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We want all our students to learn in a safe and healthy environment, which is why
Richmond County Schools are commited to maintaining public health and safety
guidelines. Masks will be required for students, staff, and visitors to all Richmond
County School System facilities and on school buses, regardless of vaccination status.
Pre-K students will follow the same guidelines set forth for all other RCSS students.

GUIDANCE FROM HEALTH OFFICIALS
RCSS will continue to adhere to the most recent COVID guidelines issued by the Georgia
Department of Public Health (GADPH) and the Center for Disease Control (CDC).

ROBUST SAFETY PROTOCOLS
Robust safety protocols are in place at school campuses and RCSS facilities, including needed
personal protective equipment, frequent disinfecting, and hand washing.

ADDITIONAL SUPPORT
Increased staffing to effectively clean and disinfect schools.

HYGIENE
Restrooms and handwashing sinks in classrooms are stocked with soap and paper towels. Hand
sanitizer stations are available in locations throughout all school campuses.

VACCINATIONS
RCSS encourages students ages 12 and older, staff and family members to receive vaccinations
through GADPH, AU Health, or the Federal Retail Pharmacy Program.

www.rcboe.org




